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Jeremy Scrime

Senior Programmer

For those who don’t know, Jeremy provides custom programming solutions to enable staff to
manage data as well as provide Adhoc reports from vendor supplied systems. Since he started at
the County 15 years ago, Jeremy has always been dedicated to every project he works

on. Jeremy’s role is to provide software solutions to help Departments fill a need. One of his
biggest assets is his ability to listen to fellow employees. He bridges the gap between the needs
of the user and the ability of the computer. He takes great pride in not only making sure things
work, but making sure things work effectively. To accomplish this, he excels in listening to
users, offering suggestions and putting in an extra effort to ensure the solution not only works
today, but also into the future. This extra effort continually adds to his work load, but yet he
refuses to take short cuts to save himself some time. He gives equal consideration to everybody
and their needs. Finding somebody with his skill set combined with his easy going personality is
extremely difficult and a great asset to the County.




